
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
Ref: HGn/DSt 
 
22nd June 2017 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am delighted to invite you to Campion Schools’ first ever Music, Dance and Dramatic Arts 
evening. It will be a night showcasing students’ talents and skills from across the performing 
arts faculty. We have a range of acts and it is sure to be a wonderful evening. 
 
If you would like to purchase a ticket for the evening please make payment via Parentpay.  
 
Tickets are priced at £3 for adults and £2 for concessions. 
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to get in touch. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mrs H Gibson 
 

 
 


